
Since 

Duane R. 
City 

City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 303 243-2633 

February 2, 1978 

Mr. Kent Harbert 
Western Engineers 
P. O. Box 571 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Mr. Harbert: 

Re: Sewer line extensions in Orchard Mesa Sanitation District: 
Whitehead Drive Extension, Buena Vista Drive Extension, 
Lyle Drive Extension, Redrock Drive Extension, Thompson 
Road Extension, Brentwood Drive Extension, Highway 50 Exten-
sion; B 3/4 Road Extension, Carter Lane Extension, Jon Hall 
Extension, Shelley Drive Extension, Scott Street Extension 

I have reviewed the plans and specifications for the sewage collec-
tion facilities for the subject projects. I take no exception with 
the contents of the documents. We will maintain these in our files 
until construction is complete. 

Please notify the City Engineer's office as soon as construction is 
complete. At that time our office will inspect the system and insure 
properly constructed manholes, cleanliness of the system, proper grade, 
and that deflection of P.V.C. pipe does not exceed 7 percent of the 
diameter. 

Prior to the acceptance of the subject collection system by the City 
for maintenance purposes, it will be necessary to file with the City 
Engineer's office a complete set of mylar plans marked "as built" 
bearing a properly executed seal of a professional engineer. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to let me know. 

DRJ/hm 

cc - District Engineer, Colorado Department of Health 
City-County Planning Department 
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